
 

 

Submitted by email to the Canadian Transportation Agency 

Subject : animals on airplanes 

i believe that only registered service dogs should be allowed on airplanes in the 

passenger cabin . So called "emotional support animals" are a danger to other 

passengers & legitimate service animals.  

 
 
 


